From: Debbie Bylan < <u>meddlingmom@wi.rr.com</u>>

Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 9:00 PM

To: Leichtling, Samuel < <u>Samuel.Leichtling@milwaukee.gov</u>>

Cc: 'Imacmac@mac.com' < !macmac@mac.com; 'kwosewick@wi.rr.com' < kwosewick@wi.rr.com>

Subject: My letter to the Commission Members sent 08/19/22---re: File #220401

You don't often get email from meddlingmom@wi.rr.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Mr. Leichtling:

Earlier today, I submitted a letter to the City Planning Commission objecting to the building of an oversized apartment building (oversized in its present format) on the west side of Hackett Ave.. The developer intends to construct an apartment building between Church in the City on the North end of the block and St. Mark's Episcopal Church on the south end of the block. The proposed apartment building is intended for the 2600 block of this one lane, one way street.

Below, you will see I have made a correction. I am rewriting a sentence inserting the word "no" where it had been intended and omitted. It is in the fourth paragraph. (technically the third paragraph) following a single sentence after the second paragraph.)

As first written, it states the following: "Further, I believe people who don't live in the neighborhood and are not affected by the proposed apartment building should have voices in this debate."

It should have been written as follows: "Further, I believe people who don't live in the neighborhood and are not affected by the proposed apartment building should have no voices in this debate."

Clearly, the word no is essential. My typo error in omitting the word no dramatically changes my intended meaning. Please inform the other City Planning Commission members, I definitely do NOT want non neighborhood residents to have a voice in this debate.

Thank You, Mr. Leichtling, for attending to my concern.

Debbie Bylan... St. Regis condo owner